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College  Board  Shares  Plans  to Provide  Students  with  Opportunities  to  Take the SAT in  2020 
 

Top priority will be health and safety of students and educators 
 

National SAT administrations planned every month beginning in August 
 
 

New York, N.Y. – The College Board today shared how it will make the SAT available in school and out of 
school as soon as the public health situation allows.  
 
The not-for-profit organization’s top priorities are the health and safety of students and educators. Public health 
officials have made clear it currently is not safe to gather students in one place, and many states have closed 
school for the rest of the academic year. As such, the College Board will not be able to administer the SAT as 
planned on June 6, 2020.  
 
The College Board will ensure students have opportunities to take the SAT to make up for the lost 
administrations this spring, giving them opportunities to show their strengths and continue on the path to 
college.  
 
“We know students and educators are worried about how the coronavirus may disrupt the college admissions 
process, and we want to do all we can to help alleviate that anxiety during this very demanding time,” said 
College Board CEO David Coleman. “Our first principle with the SAT and all our work must be to keep families 
and students safe. The second principle is to make the SAT as widely available as possible for students who 
wish to test, regardless of the economic or public health circumstances.” 7, 

and December 5.  
 

�x To replace  canceled SAT School  Day administrations this  spring,  the College  Board  will  offer  
the SAT in schools this  fall . Almost all of College Board state partners and many of its district 
partners have expressed interest in providing SAT administrations during the school day later this fall. 
Some states, like Michigan

, have already made announcements regarding fall testing. This is an 
important opportunity for the many students who take the SAT for free as part of state- and large 
district-sponsored programs.
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admissions. Like the pencil-and-paper test, a digital, remote version of the SAT 

https://www.collegeboard.org/
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Contact Us 

Media inquiries should be directed to the College Board Communications Office. Call 212-713-8052 or email us . 

For all other questions, please see our 

 

mailto:communications@collegeboard.org
https://pages.collegeboard.org/contact-us
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